From: Steve O"Sullivan

To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: Oceano SVRA
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 12:24:36 PM

I am urging you to please investigate the validity of silica coming from the SVRA and what impact does the marine
biological material coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data? What percentage of dust is coming
from the SVRA? These are important questions that need to be answered. We do not want to lose our park to false

claims. Thank you, Steve O’Sullivan
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